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Stephanie M. Smith, Esq. 

House Office Building, Room 316 

6 Bladen Street      HB0228 

Annapolis, MD  21401     BD7  Tavern License for Silver Queen Cafe' 

 

February 12, 2020 

 

Dear Delegate Smith, 

 

Hamilton-Lauraville Main Street supports the application for a beer and wine tavern license  for Silver 

Queen Cafe'.   

 

In 2015, Silver Queen Cafe' opened at 5429 Harford Road.  They quickly became a community favorite.  

This family friendly business provides an upscale experience to every patron served in an environment 

that is professional in every way.  Children are welcome and have a designated play area.  Artwork 

adorns the walls adding to the dining experience. 

 

Silver Queen Cafe' participates in neighborhood functions, and supports the local community.  The 

owners are also residents in this community.  They are well known and supported. 

 

A liquor license at this address will attract more customers and provide additional stabilization for this 

much-loved restaurant.   Please allow for this business to secure a license that will help to increase 

their revenue to keep the doors open. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Regina Lansinger, Director 

Hamilton-Lauraville Main Street, Inc. 

 

cc:   Delegate Talmadge Branch 

        Silver Queen Cafe' 


